Republic of the Philippines
RIZAL PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT
Ynares Center Complex, Antipolo City
E-mail address: riz_bac_goods@yahoo.com
Website: www.rizalprovince.gov.ph

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF OPENING OF BIDS
17 December 2024

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF LABORATORY REAGENTS
PROJECT ID: 11534037

During the scheduled opening of bids on 17 December 2024, said activity was
postponed due to lack of quorum of BAC Members.

As stated under RA 9184 and its IRR particularly “Rule XIII — Receipt and
Opening of Bids” Sec. 29:

“c. In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable
reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule
the opening of bid on the next working day or at the soonest possible time
through the issuance of a Notice of Postponement to be posted in the
PHILGEPS website and the website of the Procuring Entity concerned”

Thus, opening of bids is scheduled on Wednesday, 18 December 2024, 10:00
a.m. at Bidding Room 3/F Capitol Bldg. Ynares Center Complex, Antipolo City.

For information and guidance.

ATTVY. CAT. GATAN
BA(/ Vice-Chairman




